
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

September 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Cheer Leading Club 

 

Cheer Leading Club will run for years 3 and 4 children.  Your child has been selected to help 

at this if they wish to.   

 

The Club will run on Wednesdays after school from 3.00 pm.  – 4.00 pm.   The Club will start 

on Wednesday 26th September. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K John 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheer Leading Club                Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

Child’s Name: .......................................................................    Class: ......................................... 

 

My child is interested in helping the Cheer Leading Club on Wednesday afternoons from 3.00 

pm. – 4.00 pm. 

 

After the Club, my child will: 

 

My child will be collect from school  □ 

My child will be attending Busy Bears                   □ 

My child will be allowed to walk home □ 

 

 

 

Signed: ......................................................................       Dated …………………………. 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

